Dear Bradford Hill,

I do not know whether you have considered my letter of November 5th, or whether I am to take your silence as a refusal to supply what I asked for, and which from your letter in October one might think had only to be asked for to be received.

I think you ought to make up your mind as to whether you want to withhold your observational findings from publication and take the responsibility for doing so, or whether you want to allow them to be known to other scientists interested in the problem.

Sincerely yours,

Professor A. Bradford Hill, C.B.E., F.R.S.